
 

 

March 11, 2020 

 

ORA Readiness for Research Continuity Regarding COVID-19   
 
 
 
To our UM Community, 
 
As you know, the COVID-19 situation continues to evolve rapidly. The Office of Research Administration (ORA) 
is proactively addressing how to best serve your needs for contract and grant administration.  At the highest 
level, we want to maintain our activities.  
 
Based upon current UM direction and agency updates, ORA is open for business and will continue to be while 
practicing social distancing and using our current technology to serve your pre- and post-award needs.  We will 
also be sending out updates from sponsoring agencies as received and be available for questions.  If you would 
like to contact someone about a specific issue, please connect to the link listed below for the individual best 
suited to know your proposal and/or award.   

 
https://www.ora.miami.edu/about-ora/contact-us/who-is-my-ora-contact-person/index.html 

 
 

For more information, please visit the ORA website at www.ora.miami.edu. 
 

 

https://www.ora.miami.edu/about-ora/contact-us/who-is-my-ora-contact-person/index.html
https://nam01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.ora.miami.edu%2F&data=02%7C01%7CMValero%40med.miami.edu%7C39ae7ab53b9347af56b108d7bc7cc36c%7C2a144b72f23942d48c0e6f0f17c48e33%7C0%7C0%7C637185116346236592&sdata=FRMVK9eONmDjZJuuaKy2dbV5%2FOO5kTUeFr78Y42sVnI%3D&reserved=0

